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      NEWSLETTER Term 1, Week 3, 2013 

Dear Parents and Families,   

The term is in full swing and there are 

many great things happening at Red Hill School. Our Kindy class 

has swelled to 13 children on a Wednesday and 10 other days. We 

are very pleased with the efforts of parents to help their children 

attend daily. There have 

already been a few disap-

pointing things happen 

with children moving 

schools due to behavior 

issues. We will continue to 

work hard to support, en-

courage and assist all stu-

dents attending our school 

to be the best they can be. 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Two PAThS “Kids of the 

Week” are chosen in each 

class every Monday at 

Warlawurru School. 

Please ask your child if 

they were chosen today. 

“Helping Others”= Giving a 

helping hand to those in need. 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Every Friday: Swimming                 Every Thursday after school: Swim Club 

School Community Group Meeting: Tuesday March 12th 9.00am Members 

and interested parties welcome. 

 

LEFT: Sr Alma Cabassi and Kay Long say a 

prayer during the Ash Wednesday service. 

BELOW: Senior students perform actions to 

the song “We Believe” as part of our Ash 

Wednesday prayer service. 
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Last week at Red Hill! 
Our school enrolment is 76 students. 

Families wishing for children to receive the Sacraments 

should contact  the principal, Dean. Children learn about the 

Sacraments each year through our RE lessons, but extra 

preparation is required to receive these Sacraments. Families 

are asked to be involved in this preparation. This term, our 

school focus is on Baptism, so anyone wishing their children  

to be Baptised Catholic should contact Dean. 

Sunday’s Gospel:  

Luke 9:28-36 

“The aspect of his face 

was changed, and his 

clothing became bril-

liant as graham”         
Dean Savoia   (Principal) 

Are you ready for digital TV?    A community announcement 
 

On 25 June 2013 analog TV will be permanently switched off across Regional and Remote Western Australia and free-to-air 

TV will be broadcast in digital-only. 

To continue watching free-to-air TV, households will need to ensure their TVs can receive the digital services. Households can 

choose to connect a set-top box or digital recorder to an analog TV or upgrade to a digital TV with a built-in digital tuner. 

Practical and financial assistance is available to help people get ready for digital-only free-to-air TV. The Household Assis-

tance Scheme and the Satellite Subsidy Scheme both allow eligible people across the switchover region to have digital ready 

equipment installed in their homes. The Household Assistance Scheme also provides in-home aftercare support for 12 months. 

Households unable to receive adequate terrestrial digital TV reception from terrestrial transmitters can apply to access the 

Viewer Access Satellite Television (VAST) service. 

To find out more about digital switchover, including how to access local help and information about assistance schemes, visit 

the Digital Ready website at www.digitalready.gov.au or call the Digital Ready Information Line on 1800 20 10 13. 

Anansa:            Mondays 

Mardiwah Loop 

Graham:        Tuesdays 

Red Hill Community 

Dianne:       Thursdays 

Town and Nicholson 

Block 

http://www.digitalready.gov.au

